Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Monday, August 13, 2012 9:17 AM

To: Olivia Jacobs

Cc: John@MPFCorp.com; jimjacobs@ebsinfo.com; Gavin Fisco
Subject: RE: Case File RO0000294, 1125 Miller Ave, Oakland

Olivia,

Here are some dates in November for meeting:

Tuesday, November 13 10:00 am or 2:00 pm
Wednesday, November 14, 10:00 am
Tuesday, November 27, 10:00 am or 2:00 pm

There is no additional guidance from ACEH regarding the low-threat closure policy. Within the next 4 weeks, a list of
required items for LTCP consideration will be posted on the ACEH website. This will be describe the type of data that will
be required to support a request for LTCP closure.

Regards,
Jerry Wickham
Alameda County Environmental Health

From: Olivia Jacobs [OJacobs@clearwatergroup.com]

Sent: Thursday, August 09, 2012 7:50 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: John@MPFCorp.com; jimjacobs@ebsinfo.com; Gavin Fisco
Subject: Case File RO0000294, 1125 Miller Ave, Oakland

Jerry-

Clearwater respectfully requests a rescheduling of the August 22 meeting which we all had previously organized for
meeting to discuss the above site case.

A combination of the loss of Clearwater’s project manager, Erik Lervaag, the closing of Wright Environmental ( a vendor
we had intended to use on this job) subsequent to the sudden loss of the owner and the unforeseen provision by the
USTCF to several of Clearwater’s other USTCF sites of large change order approvals right at the end of the USTCF fiscal
year (second and third week of June) have all served to set our schedules back by about three months.

The installation of the Low Threat Policy this past week has also caused some changes which need to be worked
through. On that issue, please could you copy us on global directives which the ACEH is planning to issue in response to

agency changes. It would help us in the planning of this project, if we had these in hand, timely, before we meet.

In summary, please could you offer a meeting about 90 days from now; also, please would you advise in regards to
changes in ACEH closure thresholds which we will need to be working with.

Many thanks.

Olivia



